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Good Afternoon,

I am hoping you are the correct person to reach out to, if not let me know!

I received a notice for a Public Hearing related to the development off Marilyn and 141st . I
may not be able to attend the meeting but wanted to provide some input. I am not sure how
much I can do about this but the positioning of the second entrance is across from the backs
of houses of Westminster Fishers. I know this is not the primary entrance but seeing the
majority of the properties are closer vicinity to the second entrance this will get some heavy
usage. My primary complaint is the location of the entrance will cause headlights to be shown
directly on the backs of the houses it faces. I would like to understand how the developer
plans to protect the neighboring houses from light pollution that would be created.

Thank you and appreciate the help!
Adam Grover
2145499986
13975 Northcoat Pl Fishers
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